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Are businesses required to provide face coverings?
Businesses are not required to provide its patrons with face
coverings. The business can provide face coverings for free or at a
nominal cost if they wish, or ask individuals to leave until they can
return with a face covering.

My organization needs face coverings - how can we get
them?

If your business needs help locating face coverings please contact
the Mayor's Office at mayor@ci.superior.wi.us.

What do | do if someone enters my business without a face
covering?

Your business can ask the individual to please put on a face mask, and
provide them with the options your business has in place. If your
business is supplying face coverings you can provide them with one, or
you may ask them to leave until they can return with a face covering. If
the individual refuses to leave, you can call the Superior Police
Department at 715-395-7234 and they will come enforce the resolution.

If someone tells me they have a health condition, or mental or
physical disability that prevents them from wearing a face
covering, do | need to ask for documentation?

You do not need to ask for further documentation if an individual
informs you they cannot wear a face covering due to a health
condition or mental or physical disability. Individuals are not
required to provide documentation, and should be left to continue
their business.

| own/operate a restaurant or tavern. What does this mean
for my business?

If an individual is entering your establishment for the purpose of
eating or drinking, they do not have to wear a face covering. If your
establishment also has meeting/event space, individuals should
wear face coverings if they are not eating or drinking. For example,
if a meeting is being hosted at a restaurant in a private room and
no food is being served at the meeting individuals should wear a
face covering, but if the meeting is serving food then a face
covering is not needed.

How is the resolution enforced?
Being in compliance with this resolution is mandatory for

businesses to continue to receive economic incentives and to
maintain their license with the City of Superior. If a business fails to
comply with the resolution, this is grounds for denial, revocation, or
rejection of licensure, grants, awards, or other incentives for up to
one year from the expiration of this resolution.



